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NO. MNM/NOTICE/ 32/2025                                                                                  13.04.2025 

  

This is to inform all concerned that the college will remain closed on 14.04.2025 (Monday)-

15.04.2025 (Tuesday) on account of Birthday of Dr. B. R. Ambedkar and Bengali New Year’s 

Day (Nababarsha). College activities will resume as usual on 16.04.2025 (Wednesday). 

  

 

 

 

 

(Dr. Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha) 

                   Principal 

Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 


